
The Valley Primary School 

Newsletter

Diary Dates
September
28th September – 4pm – Parent Forum

October
4th October - Scooter Skills Workshop
19th October – 3.45-6.45pm – Parents Evening

22nd October – Finish for Half Term

November
1st November – Return to school

December
10th December – Autumn Reports sent home
16th December – School Trip to the New Vic Theatre
17th December – School closes for Christmas

We will be holding a parent forum on Tuesday 28th September 2021 
at 4pm. 

If the weather is dry we will meet outside on one of the playgrounds. 
If the weather is wet we will meet via Microsoft Teams.

This is an opportunity for you as parents/ carers to ask any quest ions 
about the school you may have. 

Quest ions relat ing to your child need to be addressed separately 

with their class teacher.

Our planned agenda
• Promoting our school
• PTFA

• Welcoming visitors back into school

I f you would like anything else adding to the agenda let the school 
office know.

Parent Forum

Scooter Workshop

On Monday 4th October we will be hosting a Scooter 

Workshop. Each class will enjoy a 45 minute fun scooter 
workshop led by ASM.

The children will need to wear their PE kits on this day and 
trainers (not PE pumps). The children are welcome to wear 

their school PE kit for the day to save multiple clothes 
changes.

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. There are lots 
of dates and information please read it carefully. 

If you would like a paper copy just ask at the 

school office.



Attendance

Need to speak to a member of staff?

We continue to use our class email addresses to send and receive 
correspondence. 

Staff do their best to check these emails daily during term t ime.

We respectfully ask that you consider the t imes which emails/ 
messages are sent to staff.

Class One – valleyclass1@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk
Class Two – valleyclass2@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk
Class Three – valleyclass3@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

In accordance with guidance from the DfE, we are required to 
monitor attendance very closely as we sett le back into a new term.

I f your child is ill or unable to attend school, please contact us on the 
morning of their absence. If we do not receive contact from you by 

9.30am, it  is school policy to ascertain why your child is absent from 
school.

We are also required to record and monitor lateness; late marks will be 
issued to those arriving after 9.15am.

Thank You

There has been some improvement on School Drive during 
drop off and collection times. Thank you for your 

cooperation.

Celebration Assembly

We hope to be able to inv ite parents and family members 

to join us for Celebration Assemblies soon.

Once we havethoroughly risk assessed this event, we will 

send information out giv ing dates, times and details of how 
it will work. Thank you

Stars of the Week

Our stars this week are;

Class 1 – Zoe and Violet
Class 2 – Henry and Oliver
Class 3 – Edward and Ellie

A BIG thank you to Kat, our Cook
for being Chartwells star of the month too!

mailto:valleyclass1@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:valleyclass2@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:valleyclass3@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

